
Financial  workshop  for
nonprofits, small businesses
There will be a financial workshop on Nov. 3 designed to help
nonprofits,  small  business  owners  and  entrepreneurs  better
understand their financials and prepare for the next year.

It is being presented by the Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of
Commerce, U.S. Bank and Mann, Urrutia, Nelson, CPAs.

It is designed to help individuals understand the importance
of  tax  planning  and  year-round  communication  with  their
accountant  and  bank,  as  well  as  the  importance  of
incorporating  a  business.  Workshop  attendees  will  also  be
taught how proper business financials help grow a business and
how it may lead to potential tax benefits.

The workshop is from 3:30-5:30pm at the chamber offices at 169
Highway 50, Stateline. It is free for chamber members, $15 for
others. RSVPs are encouraged by calling 775.588.1728, ext.
300.
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